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May the Month of Mary

May is the month when Catholics

traditionally focus on Mary,

the Mother of Jesus. The practice

dates back at least 700 years

and is still observed around the

world today. May is seen as the

beginning of new life and the start

of summer, which makes this a logical time for the

celebrations of Mary, who brought life into the world.

Mother’s Day : Sunday, May
9th

Mother’s Day Blessing

Just as God gives to each rose
A gentle touch of dew

And gives unto each evening sky
The lovely sunset’s hue

So may He give to you
From His enduring love

Great happiness and hearts’ content
And blessings from above.

Victoria Day : Monday, May 24th

No School

Lamontagne Fund Raisers
From the two campaigns held this year, we
raised $5 327.38 for Student Funds. We brought
in Donna and Andy who performed for us in October.
We are also hosting the Newfoundland Insectarium on
Wednesday. A portion of the raised money will also be
designated for the Awards Ceremony and end of the
year excursions. The students have profited from the
campaigns. Thank you for your support!

School Yard Improvement Committee
Unfortunately, we lost $19 in our money raffle.
Please support the Spaghetti Dinner and 50/50 Draw
during Open House on Thursday May 6th from 5:00 to
7:00 p.m. Tickets are still available. Please call the
school to reserve your seats.
3 linden trees have been ordered and will be planted
soon. Our next phase involves the construction of tree
ring seats around the trees. The third phase will be
laying sod for a soccer field.

Breakfast Program
The Canadian Red Cross on behalf of the Ministry of
Children and Youth donated $1 336 recently to assist
with the Breakfast Program until the end of the year.
We are grateful for their continuing support!

Electronic Equipment
The students use and/or display of

handheld electronic equipment such
as but not limited to cell phones,

cameras, MP3 players, IPods,
CD players, Personal Video Game

devices are prohibited on school property, at
school-related events, or in any other circumstances
that may have a negative impact on a member of the
school community and on the school climate. If
electronic devices are visible, they will be
confiscated!

World Catholic Education Day
Thursday, May 13th, 2010
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Spirit Day: Pyjama Day
Friday, May 21st

Track and Field
Sacred Heart Catholic School’s 6th Annual Track and
Field Meet Thursday, May 27th 9:30 a.m.

to 3:00 p.m. at Civic Service Stadium. Grade 8 Fund
Raising Committee selling hotdogs, pop, water, and
treats throughout the day. More details to follow.

Annual Awards
Ceremony Thursday, June

24th

10:00 a.m. in the

Grade 8 Toronto Trip Fund Raising
Yard Sale: Friday, May 7th 2:30 p.m. to 3:15 p.m. for
the students. Saturday, May 8th for the general public
8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. in the school gymnasium.

Grade 7/8 Dance : Friday, May 14th 7:00 p.m. to 10:00
p.m. in the gymnasium. Admission $5.00. Water and
other treats available to purchase.

Bake Sale : Wednesday, May 19th beginning at 12:30
p.m. in the front foyer.

Bubble GumDay: Friday, May 21st Licenses $1 Gum
$1.25 a pack or individually for 25 cents or 10 cents.

Legion Shop & Stop : Pork Tenderloin Dinner
Friday, May 28th from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. $10 a ticket
available from Grade 8 students, by calling the
school and at the Legion.

Bottle Drive : Saturday, May 29th in the town of
Kirkland Lake and the surrounding areas. Bottles may
be dropped off at the beer store in advance and
donated to the Grade 8 Toronto Trip.

Quilt Raffle : Tickets $1 each or 6 for $5. Drawn June
24th at the Awards Ceremony. Donated with our thanks
by Mrs. Susan Berlingeri. Tickets available from Grade
8 students or at the school.

HealthySnack Cart : Students may purchase snacks
which cost $0.50 to $2 daily during lunch in the
gymnasium.

Euphoria Coupons and FundScrip Cards available
to purchase at the school.

Donations of baking, bubble gum, healthy snack items
and yard sale items will be gratefully accepted.

Thank you for
supporting the Grade 8
Trip to Toronto
Fund Raisers!

Grade 8 Graduation
Wednesday, June 23rd 7:00 p.m.

at Holy Name of Jesus Church




